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May 9, 2017 - BCC Discussion Item - East Central Florida 
Regional Planning Council Funding 

On May 9, 2017, Hugh Harling, Executive Director of the East Central Florida Regional 
Planning Council, will make a presentation on their programs, projects, and budget 
request for 2017-18. 

Please call me directly at 407-836-5883, should you have any questions. 

This presentation is for informational purposes only and no board action is required. 
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